
Packington Men's Group (PMG)
Ten PMG members 
enjoyed a gentle July 
afternoon of bowling at 
the Prior Park grounds of 
the Ashby Bowling Club. 
Among impromptu teams 
an unexpectedly high 
level of competitive 
endeavour ensued. Some 
very promising "draw 
shots" and two simply 
outstanding "touchers" 

were seen, making this an almost addictive sport. Afterwards, we 
were treated to a fine spread of sandwiches and cakes in the club 
house. Our thanks to the Club President, Gwen Ikin, for her Club's 
outstanding hospitality, and to Mike for organising the afternoon. 

On Thursday 13th August at 8 am, we meet for the PMG Annual 
Breakfast, this year vehicle-free at the Packington 
Bull & Lion, a former traditional PMG breakfast 
venue, with no need for village residents to drive 
long distances. Meeting at 8am, for 
our full breakfast to be served at 
8:15am, we expect to enjoy convivial 

social interaction as well as hear a short talk after the 
meal. Tickets at £5 are available from Treasurer 
Wally on 416786 - please make contact early to confirm your place
Date for your Diary: Thursday 10th September 2009 at 2pm we 

have an afternoon visit to the "Highfields Happy Hens" at 
Etwall Derbyshire.  This amazing farm facility also 
provides a refuge to help young offenders, with 
an astoundingly high success rate. Please tell  

David on 560228 if you can come, by Monday 17 August. 
More information about PMG - see rear of this Parish 
News magazine, or the website "packington dot info".  
Look like us? - do join us! New members always welcome.


	Packington Men's Group (PMG)

